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NEXT DISTRICT MEETING 

Thursday, August 11 

THE OFFICIAL MEETING NOTICE WAS SENT ON AUGUST 1 

 

Registration: 6:00 PM Call to Order: 7:00 PM 

Cactus Shadows Fine Arts Center 

33606 N 60th Street; Scottsdale 

MAP 

 
 

CHAIRMAN – Dr. Richard Rutkowski      
 

The Primary Election is behind us and it's time to focus on the November General 
Election. Whether your favorite candidate received the nomination or not, our 
challenge and mission is to beat the DEMs in November. We must show everyone 
that Arizona is not a blue state and not a purple state, but a RED STATE! Let's get 
to work and do all we can to accomplish that goal. 
 

Our August 11 meeting will feature several candidates for School District 
Governing Board. See details below. 
 

If you haven't replied to last week's request for E-mail permission, please do this 
ASAP. Forms will be available at the August 11 meeting and are available on the 
Documents page of www.ld3gop.org. State statute requires us to have your 
permission to notify you by email (rather then regular mail) for the District 
Organizational Meeting which will be held this fall. So, please submit a scanned 
copy of your completed form to ld3gop@protonmail.com or get it done on August 
11. Thanks for your cooperation! 
 

Welcome to our newly elected and re-elected PCs. The next 2-year term officially 
starts on October 1. 
 

I can be contacted at "ld3gop@protonmail.com." I check that account every day. 
Thanks for all that you do! 
 
 

FIRST VICE CHAIRMAN - Nancy Ordowski 
 

Our Primary Election is behind us and I am sure 50% of us are happy and 50% of 
us are discouraged with the results. We must put the negative issues behind us 
and work hard to get our Republican candidates elected in the General 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/33606+N+60th+St,+Scottsdale,+AZ+85266/@33.7984027,-111.9526765,14z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x872b7be10c819699:0x4aec1516b290f48b!8m2!3d33.7889389!4d-111.9555095
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Election. No matter what we think they are all better than any of the Democrat 
choices. 
 

I want to THANK each of YOU for stepping up to be a Poll Worker, Poll Observer, 
Electioneer and volunteer for your candidates. Many of you put in long days, 
traveled distances from your home base and gave many hours to Save 
America. We can’t give up now, we will need all of you to help in the General 
Election. Please save time between October 10 and November 11 to be available 
to help. 
 

LD3 supplied more volunteer hours than many other parts of the County. I am 
proud of each of you and the awesome job you did. 
 

ncordowski@gmail.cm 

480-203-5278 

 

    

SECOND VICE CHAIRMAN - Catherine Tunget  
 

Thank you for making our AZ CD1 and BOS, District 2 forum such a huge 
success!! Also thank you to all of the candidates for their participation. I appreciate 
each one of you and am grateful to be working shoulder to shoulder to effect 
change through our efforts as PCs. We are blessed with so many great people 
who want to see our country return to its foundational roots! 
 

This month, we are happy to be hosting our school board candidates at our 
upcoming meeting! LD3 is comprised of 5 different school districts: Cave Creek, 
Deer Valley, Fountain Hills, Paradise Valley and Scottsdale. All 5 of these school 
board races will be on the November ballot. Please note-all Republican 
candidates have been invited but some have declined or not responded to the 
invitation. 
 

The format will be as follows: All candidates will have the chance to speak. 
Questions from the PCs in the audience will follow. Each district will receive 
approximately 3 questions, depending on time constraints. There will be a 1-
minute time limit on answers. If the question is not directed to any one specific 
candidate within the district, candidates can decide who will answer. 
 

PLEASE come prepared with your questions for your respective school 
board candidates/districts. Reminder to get to your question quickly and 
please avoid editorializing as we have such tight time constraints. Thank 
you for your understanding. 
 

The candidates’ upcoming race is one of the most crucial in taking back control of 
our schools. The health and well-being of our children in the public school system 
is in dire straits. I appreciate each one of our candidates stepping up and putting 
yourself in the line of fire. You are in my prayers and thank you for fighting for our 
children. 
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Thank you for allowing me to be of service and please free to reach out any time 
with comment, questions or concerns. catherinetunget@gmail.com Phone 602-
616-4781 Together we are a force to be reckoned with. We will make our voices 
heard in our upcoming elections, by electing Arizona First Candidates! 
 
 

                                                   

TREASURER'S REPORT - Debby Trudeau, Treasurer 
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SECRETARY - Laurie Foster 

 
  

JULY 14 MINUTES WERE SENT OUT IN THE MEETING 

NOTICE ON AUGUST 1. 
THEY CAN ALSO BE VIEWED IN THE AGENDA LINK ON THE 

HOME PAGE OF WWW.LD3GOP.ORG. 
 

Thank you to all volunteers helping with check in at our meetings. 
                                      

 

  

  

 

DISTRICT 3 REPUBLICAN CLUB EVENTS 

.  

Fountain Hills Republican Club 

Next Meeting: Saturday, August 20 at 9:00 AM 

Location: Fountain Hills Community Center. 
Speakers: Candidates for FHUSD Gverning Board; US Senate candidate Blake Masters.   
Monthly Social: Wednesday, August 24 at 5:00 PM 

NEW LOCATION: Phil's Filling Station in Fountain Hills 

For more info, contact Boe James 
at FHRepublican@gmail.com or visit http://FountainHillsRepublicanClub.org  or Fountain Hills 
Republican Club on Facebook at www.Facebook.com/FountainHillsRepublicanClub. 
 

Trump Fridays 

Every Friday from 5:00 - 8:30 PM at 
Pinnacle Grille, 10428 E. Jomax Road, #101 

Charmaine Roth: 708-420-7099     
           
This month's newsletter was compiled, edited, and respectfully submitted 

by Rich Rutkowski, District Chairman.  
 

 

http://www.ld3gop.org/
mailto:FHRepublican@gmail.com
https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/email
http://www.facebook.com/FountainHillsRepublicanClub

